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LEARNING WITH JESUS TO BE THE BEST WE CAN BE! 

Wednesday 13th February 2019 

This week, we read the story of when Jesus called the disciples. The fishermen had caught nothing all evening, 

but when Jesus told them to put out their nets again, they did so. They caught so many fish, their boats nearly 

sank! Jesus called them to follow Him, and they did. The men left everything behind; family, friends, jobs, homes 

in order to follow.  

How do you think we can follow Jesus in our lives and share his message of love and good news for all people? 

How will you show others that you follow Jesus this week? 

Loving God, may we try our best to follow you and serve you more faithfully each day in our words and 

in how we treat others. This we pray in Jesus’ name, Amen  

Our mission this week: is to show hoe we follow Jesus  

Class  
Gold Medals  

Leader Board: 
 

Seacole  31 

Teresa  36 

Nightingale  39 

Mandela  22 

Barnardo  45 

Gandhi  30 

King  10 

Class  
Attendance 

this week: 

Attendance to 

date this year: 

Whole School 

 % this week: 

Seacole 97.4 96.5 

97.1% Teresa 96.1 97.0 

Nightingale 99.4 98.0 

Mandela 97.5 97.7 % to date: 

Barnardo 97.7 96.4 

97.1% Gandhi 95.8 97.8 

King 95.9 96.2 

 

It is our annual  

Grandparents Mass this 

Friday! Please do come and join 

us for Mass, a cup 

of tea and some 

performances from 

the children at 

9:30am. All 

welcome! 

 

This week’s ethos statement: Simple things can make us happy 

Stars of the Week: 

EYFS  Eliza Milner 

Y1     Frank Pietrzak 

Y2     Cavn Beckett 

Y3     Franky Garbus 

Y4     Josh Weston 

Y5     Eleanor Lever  

Y6     Emily Bialoszewska  



If you are worried or concerned about the safeguarding of any of our pupils, please make an appointment to speak to Mrs     

Robinson , Miss Lister or Miss Nugent who are our safeguarding leaders.                                                                              

Any other concerns should be raised with the class teacher.  

Dates Time Who What 

Fri 15th Feb   
9:30am School, grandparents Grandparents’ Mass 

3:20pm Whole school Close for half term 

Mon 25th Feb 8:50am Whole school Re-open 

Mon 25th-Fr 1st Mar All week Whole school Fairtrade week 

Fri 1st Mar 9:30 Y5/6 Class Mass, reconciliation opportunity after 

Mon 4th-Fri 8th Mar All week Whole school Book Week 

Thurs 7th Mar All day Whole school World Book Day 

Other News: 

Please do come to the Grandparents ‘ Mass on Friday. There will be 

refreshments after Mass, then each class will perform a song or poem for 

your entertainment and delight! 

 

We were beset with aliens, astronauts and all things sparkly in 

yesterday’s ‘Moon Party’ in Reception and Y1. The children had great fun. 

Thank you to all the parents for their support with the costumes and 

providing the space snacks! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget our Movie Night! It will be held in school on Wednesday 

27th February. The children can wear their pyjamas/ onesies etc, snuggle 

up on pillows and watch a movie with friends. We’ll provide the hot 

chocolate! Please note, this is only for KS2. £3 per ticket, in aid of 

Fairtrade. There will also be other events during Fairtrade week, such as 

Fairtrade Breakfasts (28th Feb/1st March). 
 

Just a heads up for after the half term…. It will be World Book Day on 

the 7th March (let’s hope it doesn’t get snowed off this year!) 
 

Can we please remind parents that if they have a concern about 

friendship groups, please speak to the class teacher about your concerns. 

Please do not approach other parents, and under NO circumstances 

approach other children. Thank you. 

Carparking….Carparking….Carparking….   

Please can all parents be mindful 

when parking in the carpark not to 

block other parents in. Please only 

park in a designated bay. Thank 

you. 

Joe’s Club….Joe’s Club….Joe’s Club….   

‘Joe’s Club’ is a before and after 

school care club that will be     

running at St Joseph’s from 1st 

March. If you are interested in 

having wrap around care for your 

child, please contact Clare       

Haworth for an information pack! 

Vacancy….Vacancy….Vacancy….   

There is a temporary, full time 

(term time only) post for a TA to 

work 1:1 in KS1. Please see the 

website for further information  

if you are interested! 


